
Letter of Recommendation for Mr. Matthew Larson 

Butte, MT                                                                10/23/2017 

Dear Sir/madam, 

 

I have known Mt Larson for a period of two years. I had the opportunity to 

observe him very closely in my capacity of Chaplain of Butte Central Catholic High 

School and Pastor of the Parish that he attends and in which he volunteers. 

Matthew Larson is a very intelligent individual, with great intellectual curiosity. 

His observations and commentaries on a variety of philosophical, cultural, social 

and historical topics demonstrate substantial knowledge and a rare ability to think 

deeply. 

In class his teaching style is energetic and compelling. It captivates and inspires his 

students and consistently earns the respect of his principal and colleagues. 

In the context of a stressful and delicate situation I found his response to be 

measured, respectful of the school leadership and wise. 

He is a man of strong moral fiber and impeccable values. My experience of him 

invariably confirms his motivation, reliability and trustworthiness.   

It is my pleasure to recommend him enthusiastically and without reservation. 

Should you wish to review this letter with me, I place myself at your disposal. I 

can be contacted by phone or email. 

 

Yours truly, 

Father Patrick Beretta 

(406) 723-5407 or pberetta13@gmail.com 

 

 


